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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Renaming of Dunbloor Road 
 
Date:  December 11, 2019 
To:  Etobicoke York Community Council 
From:  Director, Engineering Support Services, Engineering and Construction Services 
Wards:  3 Etobicoke-Lakeshore  
 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report recommends approval of the re-naming of Dunbloor Road to "Dundas Street 
West"  
    
Community Councils have delegated authority to decide street naming matters which 
comply with the City of Toronto Street Naming Policy. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
Engineering and Construction Services recommends that Etobicoke and York 
Community Council: 
 
 
1. Approve the renaming of Dunbloor Road to "Dundas Street West" shown as 
 PART 1 on Sketch No. PS-2019-143 
 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
The cost to install street name signage is approximately $500 and is included within the 
Transportation Services Division Operating Budget. 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
This is the first time that this issue is before Community Council. 
 

COMMENTS 
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Renaming Dunbloor Road 
 
As part of the Six Points intersection reconfiguration, it is necessary to rename Dunbloor 
Road to "Dundas Street West" to provide for a consistent street name and configuration. 
 
This renaming impacted two municipal addresses, 2 & 11 Dunbloor Road.  The address 
change was done in consultation with the City's Engineering and Construction Services 
Division and in consideration of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 598, Numbering of 
Properties. Documented support from the property owners of 2 & 11 Dunbloor Road 
was secured by City Staff in line with Section 6.1.3 of the Street Naming Policy. 
 
Transportation Services will erect signage explaining the street numbers in each 
direction, at the intersection where the change will be implemented.  
 
Councillor Grimes and Councillor Holyday support this renaming proposal. 
 
The street is shown as PART 1 on Attachment No.1 Sketch No. PS-2019-143. 
 
This naming proposal complies with the City of Toronto Street Naming Policy which can 
be found at https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/planning-development/street-
naming/ 
 
 

CONTACT 
 
Tony Rodrigues, Manager, Land and Property Surveys, Engineering Support Services, 
Engineering and Construction Services, Telephone: 416 396-7140, Email: 
Tony.F.Rodrigues@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Mika Raisanen, P. Eng., Director, Engineering Support Services, Engineering and 
Construction Services 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment No. 1 Sketch No. PS-2019-143 
 
 
 

https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/planning-development/street-naming/
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Attachment No. 1 Sketch No. PS-2019-143, showing the location of Dunbloor Road to 
be renamed as Dundas Street West   

 


